
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 
   

 
 

Heathfield Men’s Shed 
 

September & October 2023 

                 
Welcome to the September & October 
edition of the newsletter 

Latest news: 

A note for your diary:  
We plan to have a Members General Meeting (MGM) at 
the Union Church from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. on 25th October. 
So please try to keep this day free as we would like to see 
all members there. 
 
August was an excellent month for sales due to many 
commissions and good sales at Waldron Car Show and 
other markets.   
Picture of the stall at Waldron. 

 
 
Quiz night on the 30th August saw two teams take part in 
the quiz at the Heathfield Tavern.  One team won fourth 
place and we won’t say what the other team did. 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Pub Evenings 

All are welcome to attend- no need to book, just turn up 
at 7.00pm at the Runt in Tun on fourth Monday of the 
month. Check the diary for the dates.  Martin & Andy the 
landlords very kindly donate some nibbles mid way 
through our sessions which is a fantastic gesture on their 
part. Next sessions are 25th Sept and 23rd October. 

New Commissions: 

We seem to getting a reputation for making items now, 
and we have made special planters, a shed door, 
repaired notice boards, made a mailbox and other items 
that people have asked us to do. So, the workshop is 
busy every day it is open with projects. In addition, we 
are getting good feedback from all of our clients, which is 
a tribute to the quality of the work being done. 

Here is a picture of one of the mud kitchens that have 
been made, and we have three orders for them.

 

 Monthly breakfasts…… 
As with our pub evenings, there is no need to book in 
advance for this event, just turn up and enjoy a 
breakfast with fellow Shedders. This is a regular 
event on the second Monday of each month, at 
Hooks café (near the market place).  
The date of the next Breakfast Social will be Monday 
9th Oct and 13th November. 
 


